
 

 

 

Welcome Back to the AAMA!!! 

  
We are glad to 

announce that the 

AAMA is officially 

opening up for two 

days a week starting 

Wednesday June 2 and 

Friday June 4, 2021 

from 10am – 4pm. We 

hope to see you here.  Days: Wednesdays and Fridays 

Time: 10am-4pm  

Email: africanmuseumdeland@gmail.com  

Phone: (386) 736-4004  

The museum is free and open to the public  

Mask are required  

Please call or email to make a reservation  
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